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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 
   

Officer Terminated After Out-of-Policy Shooting 
 
 

(April 10, 2024) Interim Phoenix Police Chief Michael Sullivan has terminated the employment of 

Officer Jesse Johnson #11028 after determining the officer involved shooting that took place on 

September 24, 2022, at 19th Avenue and Tuckey Lane, was out-of-policy.  

The decision was not made lightly but was done after careful consideration of all the facts.  

The Phoenix Police Department must hold its employees to the highest standards, conduct and 

accountability.  

The former employee has the right to appeal this decision to the Civil Service Board.  

  

 
 


